
 

Dear business partners, 
 
In follow up to the public tender number 234267, which was announced at the central 
address on Oct 9, 2012  and is available at https://profily-zadavatelu.cz/vhodna-

uverejneni/gate-valves-2013-2015 . We would like to publish Adjustment No. 1 to the in 

following: 
 

1. Additional information based on question of participant: 
 
Question: 

Is compliance of valve/actuator assembly to ATEX directive “ATEX 95 

equipment directive 94/9/EC” is sufficient for RWE Gas Storage 

requirements? 
 
Answer 

Yes, it is sufficient. 
  
 
In case of any questions feel free to contact me. 
 
Thank you 
 
Dipl. Ing. František Janáč 
RWE Gas Storage, s.r.o. 
Prosecká 855/68, Praha 9, 19000 
T (interní) (911) 2348 
T +420 267 972 348 
M +420 739 535 984 
F +420 267 952 348 
frantisek.janac@rwe.cz 
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